Kenai Peninsula Borough Solid Waste Department

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Charlie Pierce, Mayor

THRU:

Valentina Sustaita, Purchasing & Contracting Director ().

FROM:

Jack Maryott, Director J. Marie Cline for JM

DATE:

December 4, 2018

RE:

Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB19-009 Tyonek Landfill O&M

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB19-009 Tyonek Landfill Operations & Maintenance. Bid packets were released on October 29, 2018 and the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on October 29, 2018.

The project consists of providing all labor, equipment and materials to operate and maintain the Tyonek Landfill.

On the due date of November 14, 2018, one (1) bid was received and reviewed to ensure that all the specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of \$49,200.00 was submitted by Tyonek Contractors, LLC (TCLLC).

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account number 290.32570.00000.43011.

Charlie Pierce, Mayor

12/15/2018

Date

FINANCE DEPARTMENT **FUNDS VERIFIED**

Acct. No. 290,32570,00000,43011

Amo un: FY19 \$16,400 & FY20 \$32,800

4pon Assembly approval of FY20 budget.